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The meeting started at 1:03pm 
 
The minutes from June 30, 2021 and July 28, 2021 were approved. 
 
Update-Virtual Parking System 
OmniQ submitted their cost proposal, which was just under $90,000.  It is under the amount that the 
district would have to go out for bid. Fiscal Services needs to find where to fund it from.  If it can’t be 
funded in time, the police department will need to order physical permits for the spring semester. 
 
Parking Lot Adjacent to Student Services & Manhattan Beach Blvd. 
There’s a small parking lot on the north side of the Student Services building, outside of the Veteran’s 
Center that is not identified and does not have any posted parking restrictions on the lot.  There are 
some handicap and reserved stalls, however on the side facing Manhattan Beach Blvd., the stalls are 
not painted or restricted as to who can park there. The lot would need to be identified not only for 
emergency personnel purposes, but for the campus and community as well. 
 
The lot seems to be an extension of Lot B and some suggestions were that it be called “lot B-Annex”, 
“Lot B-2”, or “Lot B-West”.  “Lot S” was also suggested since it is at the Student Services Building. 
 
This agenda item will be brought back at the next meeting.  Chief Trevis would like Mike Blada, 
Brenda Threatt, and Josh Armstrong to be included in the discussion. 
 
Roundtable 
Tom – The red light at the left turn onto campus going east on Redondo Beach Blvd. is out.  Facilities 
will be notified as they have a contact with the County. 
 
He also wanted to confirm the 6ft 8in height on the limit bars at lot F.  Vans are hitting the top of the 
bar when using the exit out of lower Lot F going to upper Lot F by the new gym.  The height seems 
lower than the two entrances and vans are told not to use the lower exit. 
 
For visiting campus off-hours, coaches were told to call campus police for contact tracing purposes.  
With the new Formstack form for off-hours campus visits, there is no need to contact campus police 
as all the information on the form is forwarded to World Back to Work. 
 
The meeting ended at 1:59pm. 


